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           May 2024 
 
Dear Pastors, Friends, and Supporting Churches, 

We are grateful to the Lord for the opportunity to present the Faith Baptist Church Philippine Ministry to several 

new churches over the past month. It has been a blessing to witness an increase in the much-needed financial 

support for our Philippine pastors. As we move through these summer months, our family is eager to assist with 

your Vacation Bible School, Summer Camp, or any other activities you may have planned. We understand this 

can be a hectic season, and we are more than happy to come to you and lend a hand. We are also thrilled to 

announce that Pastor Sam and his wife, Sister Melissa Medina, will be with us through the end of September this 

year. If you would like them to come and share how the Lord is growing the 36 churches of the Faith Baptist 

Church Philippine Ministry, please feel free to contact me at (704) 300-7247. Additionally, I would like to extend 

a personal invitation to your pastor to join me on our Pastors Missions Trip from October 27th to November 7th. 

This trip will offer numerous opportunities for preaching in churches, meeting the 27 pastors of the FBCPM, and 

engaging in daily soul-winning and Bible studies across the Santa Maria region. Our family is immensely thankful 

to the Lord for bringing our support to 100%! Praise the Lord! I am looking forward to making multiple trips to 

the Philippines in 2025. Thank you all for your faithful financial support and prayers for this church planting 

ministry.  

Looking unto Jesus,  

Joshua Rhoades, Ephesians 3:20-21 

Dr. J. Barry Goodman   Pastor Sammy Medina  Bro. Joshua Rhoades 

Pastor                      National Director                          Field Director 


